
 

 

 

 

August 5, 2013 
 
  
Ms. Sarah E. Peck, President 
Progressive Housing Ventures 
5 Great Valley Parkway—Suite 210  
Malvern, Pennsylvania  19355 
 
 
Dear Ms. Peck: 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Arbor Heights has been selected to receive a 2013 
Montgomery Award. This distinguished award recognizes and promotes the best in planning 
and design in Montgomery County.  This annual program acknowledges the high quality of work 
and commitment of municipalities, organizations, and professionals in the enhancement of 
Montgomery County.   
 
On behalf of the Montgomery County Board of Commissioners and the Montgomery County 
Planning Commission Board, we invite you to attend the awards presentation on Wednesday, 
November 13, 2013 at the Theatre Horizon, 401 Dekalb Street in Norristown. The celebration 
will begin with hors d’oeuvres at 4:00 p.m. and presentation of awards at 5:00 p.m. You will 
receive an invitation a few weeks before the event, but please mark your calendar to reserve the 
evening of November 13. 
 
We request that you contact your project team members to inform them of the awards presentation 
so they can also reserve the date. We hope you and your representatives can attend the 
presentation. Our county commissioners and board members are looking forward to meeting you 
and the other award winners. If you have any questions about the award program or the upcoming 
presentation please contact Holly Mager at hmager@montcopa.org or 610.278.3972. 
 
 
Congratulations, 
 
 
 
 
Jody L. Holton, AICP 
Executive Director 
 
 
c:  Jayne Musonye, Director of Planning/Municipal Development, Norristown 
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